Imperial County 4-H Livestock Meeting

February 27, 2008
Fair Grounds – Sperber Arena
At 6:10 Charlie Borchard, CEO of the IV Expo called the meeting to order.

Kelly Secord, Livestock Superintend and Nicki Wilson were introduced.
Any suggestions for next year’s fair should be written down and given to the livestock office.

Closed toed shoes must be worn by all exhibitors when in the livestock area; reminder was given to wear the correct colored undergarment with the white pants.

No alcohol related shirts will be allowed on exhibitors.

Breeding livestock inspection will take place on Friday at 6:00 pm, papers and exhibitor should be at the livestock office for inspection.

All livestock needs to be sifted before entering bedding areas.

No dogs allowed on the grounds except for dog show day.

Species leaders/advisors will be receiving list of livestock for show day.

Liquid milk will not be allowed for feeder calves at the fair grounds.

March 2, 2008 by 5:00 pm all exhibitors should declare to the livestock office what animal will be sold.

Beef including calves should patrol poop when out walking the livestock.

Poultry inspection will be held outside the gate by the wash racks from 3 pm to 8 pm.

The south entrance will be used for swine scale unloading.

Submitted by: Kristi Kussman
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